TTB: Explanation on securities being put under trading restriction
On June 03, 2024, Tien Bo Group Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 77/2024/CV-TTB on explaining on securities being put under trading restriction as follows:
[bookmark: _GoBack]In 2023, the Company had many major events occurring that affected all activities of the Company, including the completion of the audited Financial Statements. On January 12, 2024, the Board of Directors of the Company decided to change the audit company for the Financial Statements for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2022. On January 16, 2024, the Company signed an audit contract for the Financial Statements with DFK Vietnam Auditing company Limited. Currently, the Company and the audit company are making efforts to coordinate to complete the Financial Statements as soon as possible. After disclosing information of the audited Financial Statements 2022, the Company will audit the Financial Statements 2023 and disclose information in accordance with the regulations.
